Article for School Newsletter

GENERAL DATA PROTECTION REGULATIONS

From May 25th, 2018, the way we manage data and information in the school is changing and we have appointed Global Policing to act as the school's data protection officers. General Data Protection Regulations give parents, children, teachers and anyone we hold information on the power to request:

- 1. To arrange an appointment to view all the information we hold on you.
- 2. To ask for the information to be changed.
- 3. To ask for the information to be deleted.

To request any of these services you are to contact Global Policing directly and request them to contact you back:

Email: <u>datarequests@globalpolicing.co.uk</u>

Phone: 0161 212 1681 (Voicemail Service)

We will soon be sending out new notices called privacy notices that will give you more information about the new regulations and will need to be signed by you.

If you have any questions, contact Global Policing directly.

